
October 3, 2022

Attention Lake View Parents:

It's no doubt our families at Lake View appreciate our teachers, but what if
there was an opportunity to share that gratitude with a teacher in a fun
and exciting way? There is! By becoming a Secret Pal!

A Secret Pal is a person who will be (mostly) randomly paired with a Lake
View staff member and secretly give the staff member gifts throughout the
year. The Secret Pal will remain anonymous until The Big Reveal at the end
of May.

Our recommendation is to give a gift approximately once a month. These
gifts do not need to be expensive. Just a simple surprise to encourage our
staff and let them know they are cared for. Participating staff members will
fill out a questionnaire to help you shop or prepare. Please pay attention
to allergen information on the form.

If you would like to be a part of this fun way of celebrating our teachers,
please return this form to the PTA box in the main office or fill out and scan
to jenniferschumaier@gmail.com by October 17th. We will try to pair you
with a person you may know, but we cannot guarantee who your assigned
person will be. Our first month of giving will start in November (no specific
date - just anytime in the month).

Feel free to text questions to me.  I cannot pair you without the form.

Let’s have some sneaky, secret fun!

Jennifer Schumaier
Lake View PTA
253.861.6125

Name: __________________________   Students name:______________________________
Email: ___________________________   Phone:_______________________________________
Your student's teacher(s):  ______________________________________________________


